Board Report 8/8/2022

There is a lot going on. The new gym floor is finished with new lines and graphics.
We switched to a new alarm provider; Crane is in the process of upgrading our systems now.

The middle school is about half done with new programmable thermostats installed. This will allow us to
monitor them and scheduling occupied and non-occupied times to save us money.

The contractors have broken ground at the High School. We are trying to keep the irrigation going for
the front of the building as long as we can. Unfortunately, it is just a matter of time before it is no longer
possible until completion next year.

The preschool is about ready for the school season. Windows should be coming this month.

Any questions.
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